
VILLAGE OF SUGAR GROVE 
BOARD REPORT 

TO:   VILLAGE PRESIDENT & BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
FROM: SCOTT KOEPPEL, VILLAGE ADMINSTRATOR 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION: CREATION OF THE SUGAR GROVE 

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 
AGENDA: OCTOBER 3, 2023 REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
DATE:   SEPTEMBER 27, 2023 

 

ISSUE 
Shall the Village Board create a volunteer beautification committee.  
 
DISCUSSION 

Village President Konen and staff met with residents interested in volunteering 
their time to help improve the look of the Village. The beautification committee will 
offer advice to the Village Board on landscaping and signage for new 
developments and renovations. The beautification committee will serve as judges 
for community decorating contests put on by the Village. In addition, they will 
organize local volunteer events like roadside cleanup and tree planting. Other local 
communities have volunteer beautification committees that maintain planting beds 
and hanging baskets improving the aesthetic of their hometown. 
 
COSTS 

There is no cost to create the committee. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

The Village Board discuss a volunteer beautification committee. 
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